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Queensland  

Beerburrum to Nambour Rail Upgrade 

Commitment 

At the 2024-25 Budget the Australia Government committed an additional 
$226.7 million towards the Beerburrum to Nambour Rail Upgrade to 
address cost pressures and support the full delivery of the project. 
 
This brings the Australian Government’s commitment towards the project to 
$616.7 million. 
 
Total Commitment: $1,004.2 million 
Queensland Government Commitment: $387.5 million 
 

Project Scope 

This Project will deliver upgrades to the North Coast Line between 
Beerburrum and Nambour to increase capacity and support future growth 
and demand in the region. The works will include duplication of the track 
between Beerburrum and Beerwah, expansion of park and ride facilities, 
and construction of road overpasses at Burgess Street, Barrs Road and 
Beerburrum Road. 

Timeline 

Early works commenced in early 2021 and completed in late 2023. Main 
construction timeframes will be confirmed as part of the completion of 
detailed design.  

Project Objectives 

 Track duplication and improved rail infrastructure to deliver 
improved capacity and reliability  

 Reduced travel times and increased passengers and freight services 
for the growing Sunshine Coast region 

 Supports increased rail patronage for passengers and freight, 
alleviating pressures on the congested Bruce Highway  
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